
Polmadie District Heat Network Feasibility Study etc – Progress noted. 
 
3 There was submitted a report by the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and Sustainability providing an update on a feasibility study into the 
potential for a District Heat Network from the Glasgow Recycling and Renewable 
Energy Centre in Polmadie, advising 
 
(1) that Buro Happold had been appointed by Zero Waste Scotland, a lead 

partner within the Heat Network Support Unit, to undertake a feasibility study 
into the potential District Heat Network from the Glasgow Recycling and 
Renewable Energy Centre in Polmadie, the aim of which was to build 
confidence that district heat networks were technically and economically 
viable in locations across the city; 

 
(2) on the feasibility approach, a summary of the findings and the conclusions 

and outputs as detailed in the report; and 
 
(3) of the next steps. 
 
After consideration, the committee noted 
 
(a) the report and the progress to date; and 
 
(b) that further updates on the next steps would be provided within 12 months. 
 
 


